
Our Small Groups, found over on Facebook, each consists of 15-20 participants led by a
trained volunteer who will engage you in discussion and community. This is your opportunity to
enhance your study experience and get to know a small group of fellow participants on a more
personal level. These private groups are open to any woman 18 years or older, but space is
limited, so if you’re interested, don’t delay! You can learn more about our small groups and
register for one here.

Our Community Group is a private Facebook group open to any woman 18 years or older who
is a part of our study. This group is led by a team of trained volunteers who are excited to
welcome you in and provide you a deeper study experience through discussion questions,
videos, and interaction and community with study participants from all over the world, all done
on your schedule. You can request to join the Community Group here.

A Night of Light with OBS is a live event hosted on the P31 OBS Facebook page. We’ll
celebrate the beginning of the Advent season with a special message and time of worship. It will
be for you and your family to enjoy. This event will take place twice to ensure it fits your
schedule. Catch either event live (November 28 and November 29, both at 8 p.m. ET) OR watch
the replay any time after.

https://proverbs31.org/study/online-bible-studies/small-group-registration
https://proverbs31.org/study/online-bible-studies/small-group-registration
https://www.facebook.com/groups/p31obspointingtothepromise
https://www.facebook.com/P31OBS

